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November Scheduled Events : 

 

3-4 FLOCS Teacher’s Conference  

 (no school) 

7 PTF Meeting 6:30 p.m. Admin Bldg 

10 Walk-A-Thon Fundraiser 

11      Veteran’s Day (no school) 

15      Culver’s Spirit Night 5pm—9pm 

18 Awards Assembly (K-5 @ 8:30 /                        

           6-12
th
 @ 11:00 am Sanctuary)  

21-25 Thanksgiving Holiday (no school) 

 

Upcoming December Events: 

 

2          Progress Reports 

7          Parent Teacher Conference   

            3:30-4:30 

14       Christmas Program –Sanctuary 

           (5:30-8:30 pm) 

16       PJ Day-Polar Express Sanctuary    

           (9:30am) 

19-31  Christmas Break (no school)      

            Classes will resume on Jan. 4th 

        NEWSLETTER 

Greetings in the name of the 
Lord! Our school is getting 
ready to jump into the Thanks-
giving season as we rejoice in 
the many gifts we receive. 

November is my favorite 
month of the year. Not only is 
it the true beginning of the 
cooler season here in Florida, 
but it also holds my favorite 
holiday, Thanksgiving.  

Thanksgiving has been cele-
brated in the United States of 
America since the early 
1600’s. This is a legacy worth 
keeping! Thanksgiving has 
proved to be one of the most 
enduring and popular symbols 
of the Pilgrims.  Millions of            
immigrants who arrived in 
America between 1880 and 
1920 learned "Americanism" 
from the story of the Pilgrims 
and their celebration of 
Thanksgiving. Today, as we 
celebrate America's   multicul-
tural heritage, the story of 
the Pilgrims and Wampanoag 
sharing a harvest celebration 
remains an inspiration to many. 

As the Bible claims, we are 
never abandoned. It is right to 
give thanks for the many 
blessings we have. Thanks-   
giving is a time to celebrate     
family, unity, and the bountiful 
harvest the Lord provides.   

We have successfully complet-
ed the first quarter of school 
and look forward to the next 
nine weeks. A special thank 
you to our Science Team for 
managing and coordinating our 
In House Science Fair.  
You guys ROCK! The projects 
were amazing.  

Our 1st PTF meeting is coming 
up on Monday, Nov. 7th at 6:30 
pm in our Admin Building. We 
will honor our kindergarten 
through twelfth grade         
students on November 18th  
during our Award’s Assembly. 
Forms for our November 10th 
Walkathon have gone home 
with all of the students. Please 
read all of the information 
carefully. 

As a reminder, all parents 
should be using the carline to 
drop off and pick up their stu-
dents. No one should be using 
the side of the building for 
drop off. Should you need to 
visit your child’s teacher or 
choose to walk your child to 
class before 8:15, please park 
along side the church office 
and us the safe walkway with 
your child.  

We honor and continue to pray 
for all Veterans who have 
served in our military. In      
observance of Thanksgiving, 
our school will be closed on 
Monday, November 21st and 
reconvene on Monday,         
November 28th.  

We pray every home is filled 
with God’s bounty this  
Thanksgiving Season. Enjoy 
Thanksgiving surrounded by 
family and friends. May God 
bless our school. 

Yours in Christ, 

Dr. Mercy Nyman,                                                                                                             
Principal 
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NEWS, REMINDERS, AND INFORMATION …... 

Do you need prayer for yourself or 

a loved one? Are you facing diffi-

cult circumstances? Are you seek-

ing direction in your life? Do you 

simply want to thank God and tell 

Him that you love Him?  

 Wednesday mornings from 7:45 - 

8:00 am, prayer warrior and teacher, 

Mrs. Collins, will be in the breeze-

way to pray with and for you. She 

will also have a prayer box for any 

prayer requests you may have or 

would like to send with your child.  

Philippians 4:6  

Be anxious for nothing, but in eve-

rything by prayer and supplication 

with thanksgiving let your requests 

be made known to God.  

********************************** 

In observance of Veterans 

Day, FCCS will be closed on 

November 11th, 2016  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 1st PTF    
General  
  Meeting  
6:30pm 

   Monday, 
November 7th  

in our            
Middle School 

Building. 
There will be door prizes for one 

teacher and one parent.  

Childcare  provided. 

******************************** 

      Awards Assembly 11/18 

Grades K-5 @ 8:30  

Grades 6-12
th
 @ 11:00 am  

in our Sanctuary.  

************************************ 

Join us for  

SPIRIT NIGHT  

@ CULVER ’S 

1431 Johns Lake Road 

Tuesday evening 

November 15th  

 5pm—9pm.  

************************************ 

Please remember to visit our website, 
www.fccschools.com and our          

Facebook page 

 

 

 

 

 

FCCS 2nd Annual         

Walkathon 

will take place November 

10th, 2016 between the 

hours of 8:35am—2:30pm.  

This will be a school-wide 

event.  We invite parents to 

join us for this fun event as 

we plan to become 

 “HEART STRONG IN         

JESUS” 

*************************** 

Volunteers are needed. If 

you are interested in being 

a part of this awesome 

event, please advise your 

child’s teacher or leave 

your name and email         

address at our front office. 

 


